I am honored to have received this scholarship, it is an amazing gift for me. This supports me immensely in my pursuit of a higher education and will allow me to one day achieve my goals of studying abroad. I am extremely excited about what the future holds for me at University of North Florida and beyond. Many thanks to all at the 11th ACVVC for the generous support.

Evelyn Motz, granddaughter of Norman Kulpa, B trp., KIA Dennis Earl Newman, 7/15/69
